
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 26 By Councillor Booth for answer by 

the Convener of the Transport and 
Environment Committee at a meeting 
of the Council on 22 November 2018  

   

Question (1) What action is the council taking to ensure its own staff drive 

responsibly, stick to the speed limit and respect vulnerable 

road users while driving as part of their job?  

Answer (1)  

Question (2) What action is the council taking to encourage its employees 

to walk or cycle to work? 

Answer (2)  
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